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Hi Roisin, 
  
I want to thank you for helping me with this and for your continuous patience with us        
 
We had a fantastic few days. 
The hotel was really great and the staff were always beyond accommodating with every 
ask. 
Your support was very much appreciated. 
 
Hope to be in touch again soon. 
Kind regards 
Gillian 
 




